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Message from Leadership
I am proud to stand with my brothers and sisters in this union as we fight 
to make sure working people are not forgotten in this time of need. It is 
becoming very clear to us what companies we work for care about us as 
workers and which ones only care about their profits. I want you all to know 
that not only do we plan to fight for our members but we plan to make sure 
policies and standards are set and met for all working people and their 
families. We want to make sure that regardless of whether or not we are 
facing a pandemic people know that their families will be taken care of 
and that they have a feeling that they can be proud of the work they do to 
provide for their families. It will continue to be our goal to make sure One Job  
IS Enough! 

                   Nia Winston, General Vice President, Manager Midwest Joint Board

Health Info
For the most up to date information please visit:

	▶ Michigan: https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus
	▶ Ohio: https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/

covid-19/
	▶ Pennsylvania: https://www.pa.gov/guides/

responding-to-covid-19/
	▶ West Virginia: https://dhhr.wv.gov/COVID-19/ 

Pages/default.aspx
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U P D A T E S NEW SITE, SOCIALS & TELECONFERENCING COMING SOON!
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UNITEHERE members who have entered 
laid off status are encouraged to apply for 
unemployment. With the Governor expanding 
unemployment benefits members, even 
those who are getting paid for two weeks, are 
encouraged to file in order to make sure they do 
not miss a week of pay. Local 24 representatives 
have been in conversations with policy leaders 

in Ohio and based on those conversations it has 
been confirmed that any worker who is deemed 
“laid off” because of the mandated shut downs 
or voluntary shut downs due to COVID-19 they 
are encouraged to file for unemployment so they 
can continue to provide for their families in this 
time of uncertainty.

UNITEHERE MIDWEST JOINT BOARD 
WORKS TO EXPAND UNEMPLOYMENT 
BENEFITS TO WORKERS

W E ST E R N 
P E N N SY LVA N I A  & 
W E ST  V I R G I N I A
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UNITEHERE Midwest Joint Board representatives representatives helped push 
along the expansion of access to unemployment for members and non-members 
who have been displaced or laid off due to the Coronavirus. The Governor 
expanded unemployment benefits from 20 week to 26 weeks and expanded 
those who are eligible. The Governor also expanded the time worker had to file 
for unemployment from 14 to 28 days. 

The Governor of Ohio, along with 
his health director, postponed the 
Ohio Presidential Primary in order 
to protect workers and families. He 
also, expanded the availability of 
unemployment benefits and waived 
the week long waiting period to file 
for those benefits. This extends to 
workers who are being negatively 
impacted by the spread of the virus.

Working with the Labor Council and 
State Officials for support.

UNITEHERE Midwest Joint Board has been in contact with the 
Governor’s office in an attempt to find a way to ensure that 
tipped workers that work part time are able to maintain their 
normally expected income. Local 24 representatives have also 

been working with State House representatives and the Michigan AFL-CIO to find ways to make sure that 
union and non-union part time tipped workers are able to still feed their families and have guaranteed 
healthcare coverage.  


